
 
 
 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
17-18127 

Date sent 
03/08/2017 

Subject 
Gender Identity Development Service (GIDS) Questionnaires and Treatment Cessation. 

Details of enquiry 
I would be grateful if you could provide information under the terms of the Freedom of Information 

Act regarding 

which organisation produces the questionnaires given to parents/guardians who support 

children/young people who are referred to  

the GIDS at Tavistock and Portman NHS Trust.  

 

In addition, I would be grateful if you could given an indication as to when will you publish the data 

you have collected  

about young people who have chosen to cease physical interventions for gender identity disorders/de-

transition.  

(This data is mentioned in FoI response 16-17254 published on your website.) 

Response Sent 
1. Which organisation produces the questionnaires given to parents/guardians who support 

children/young people who are referred to the GIDS at Tavistock and Portman NHS Trust.  

Below is a list of parent-report questionnaires that we use in the service and information on 

who produces them.  

• Child Behaviour Checklist (CBCL) – produced by the Research Center for Children, Youth, 

and Families, a non-profit corporation at the University of Vermont. The UK distributor 

is the School of Life and Health Sciences, Aston University.  



 
 
 

• KIDSCREEN-52 Health Questionnaire for Children and Young People (Parent version) – 

produced by KIDSCREEN, a non-profit project funded by the European Commission. 

It is available online. 

• Social Responsiveness Scale, Second Edition (SRS-2) – produced by Western 

Psychological Services (WPS).  

• Gender Identity Questionnaire for Children (GIQC) – produced by Laurel L. Johnson, M.A., 

Susan J. Bradley, M.D., Andrea S. Birkenfeld-Adams, Ph.D., Myra A. Radzins Kuksis, 

Ph.D., Dianne M. Maing, Ph.D., Janet N. Mitchell, Ph.D., and Kenneth J. Zucker, 

Ph.D. The Child and Adolescent Gender Identity Clinic, Child, Youth, and Family 

Program, Centre for Addiction and Mental Health—Clarke Division, Toronto, Ontario. 

Available online. 

 

2. In addition, I would be grateful if you could given an indication as to when will you publish the data 

you have collected about young people who have chosen to cease physical interventions for 

gender identity disorders/de-transition.  

(This data is mentioned in FoI response 16-17254 published on your website.) 

We don’t know yet when we will be able to publish as we are only at the early stages of 

setting up the data base to collect this information. It will take at least another year or two to 

be able to publish something 

 

https://www.kidscreen.org/english/
https://www.researchgate.net/publication/8560292_A_Parent-Report_Gender_Identity_Questionnaire_for_Children

